
July 20, 2021 

Dear Select Board, 

In January 2013, I had requested an overnight parking permit in order to park in front of my house at 

106 Paul Revere Road. At that time the Select Board voted to conditionally approve my request pending 

the purchase of an automobile. I understand that it has been a few years since then, but I have now 

purchased a second vehicle. 

As such, I am writing again to request an overnight parking permit in order to park in front of my house 

at 106 Paul Revere Road. 

Included are two photos that show why I am making this request. The first photo shows that I have a 

garage, but it has space for only one car. The second photo shows that if were to park in front of the 

garage, the car not only blocks the sidewalk but hangs out into the road. 

I appreciate you time and consideration. Please let me know if you have any questions or if there is any 

additional information I can provide. 

Best regards, 

Adlar Su 

106 Paul Revere Road 

 



 


